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Port Huron Housing Commission Offices 

905 7th St. Port Huron, MI 48060     

ph 810.984.3173     fax 810.984.6430 

Office Hours: 7:30 AM -5:00 PM (closed 1-2 for lunch)   

Monday-Thursday 

  www.phousing.org   

  Like us on Facebook @ Port Huron Housing Commission 

  Twitter- @phhousing 

Contact your Property Manager by phone @ 810.984.3173 

Dee-  ext 403       dzimmer@phhousing.org               Gratiot Village 

Liz-  ext 413          enelson@phhousing.org  Dulhut Village  

Nicole-  ext 408   ngourlay@phhousing.org  Huron Village 

Extra, Extra, Read All 

About It! 

The Village Voice is launching a new edition 

specifically for the Family Sites. The newsletter 

will be issued Bi-Monthly and will focus on    

information for Families. 

 

 

Contact Sue or Jodi if you are interested 

in applying for a college scholarship.  

 Deadline is fast approaching 

for the NAHRO “What home 

means to me” poster contest.  

See Sue or Jodi for details.  



 

    

 

 

R.O.S.S Coordinators  

( Resident Opportunity and Self-Sufficiency) 

FOOD   EMPLOYMENT  

EDUCATION  CHILDCARE 

HOMEOWNERSHIP 

BUDGETING  HEALTHCARE 

SCHOLARSHIPS 

Your R.O.S.S. Coordinator can help you 

get the things you need to succeed! 

 

Family Service  

Coordinators 

R.O.S.S. 

Contact: 

Sue @ 810.990.4028 

Or  

Jodi @ 810.300.1234 

 

All services are free. M-F 9 AM—Noon 

Impact Day  March 26th and April 30th  

FOOD-CLOTHING-HYGIENE SUPPLIES– and MORE 

Per PHHC policy, all dogs/

cats that are outside of 

your apartment are       

required to be on a leash.  

BIG or small, a leash is 

needed for all!  

Do NOT leave dog’s on leads  on 

the outside porch unattended! 

 

 


